PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

MAYOR: David H. Bieter | INTERIM DIRECTOR: Jason Blais

October 17, 2018

David Wali

Gardner Park Holdings Il, LLC

101 S. Capitol Boulevard, Suite 1700
Boise, ID 83702
david@gardnercompany.net

(sent via email)

Re: CAR17-00028B / 749 E. Park Boulevard
Dear Mr. Wali:

This letter is to inform you that at their meeting of October 14, 2018, the Boise City Council
gave the third reading of the ordinance amending zoning classifications for the city of
Boise City o change the classification of real property particularly described in Section
One of the Ordinance, setting forth a reasoned statement in support of such zone
change and providing an effective date.

If you have any questions, please contact David Moser at (208) 608-7087 or
dmosercityofboise.org.

Sincerely,

Planning Director
Boise City Planning and Development Services Dept.
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